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President’s Corner 
 
Ladies, 
 
I am so excited about the upcoming CAP year.  We have some great events 
planned for the upcoming months (see below for more details).  For those of you 
who would like to get involved, we are still looking for a Treasurer and Scholarship 
Chair.  Also if you would like to help with our social events, we are going to form a 
Social Committee to be headed by our Social Co-Chairs.  Please email us at 
chicagopanhellenic@yahoo.com.   
 
I would also like to thank everyone who contributed to or attended our Annual 
Scholarship Tea and Silent Auction in April at The Drake.  We raised over $700 for 
our scholarship fund and were able to provide a scholarship to a very deserving 
collegiate.   
 
We look forward to a terrific year! 
 
Interfraternally, 
Jackie ☺ 
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 ☺ Please join Alpha Chi Omega on Wednesday, SEPTEMBER 26th from 7-11 pm at Irish Eyes, 

2519 N. Lincoln Ave, in Chicago for our Annual Fall Fundraiser. Alpha Alpha Members will be 
behind the bar serving your favorite drinks while both the Cubs and White Sox baseball games 
are broadcast on multiple TV's. All tips and proceeds from our raffle benefit Alpha Alpha      
initiatives for domestic violence awareness and support of local shelters. Please contact Tina 
Stertz if you have any questions!  Hope to see you there, Tina Stertz (773-281-4849 
 

☺ If you would like to share a chapter event or let us know about the happenings in your chapter, 
please email chicagopanhellenic@yahoo.com and we will include it in the next newsletter. 

☺ WANTED: Treasurer and Scholarship Chair.  We are still looking to fill the 
Executive position of Treasurer and the Chair position for Scholarship.  
Email us at chicagopanhellenic@yahoo.com with any questions or if 
interested.   

 
☺ We are going to start the CAP year on Tuesday, October 2nd at 6:30 P.M. 

with a Kick-Off Meeting.  The meeting is open to all sorority women, but we 
request that each chapter’s delegate or another chapter executive member 
attend.  Keep an eye out for the Evite, which will provide the location and 
other details. 

 
☺ CAP Happy Hour!  We are going to start a monthly Happy Hour on the third 

Thursday of each month starting in October.  We will alternate between 
alcohol and non-alcohol venues.  Look for details in upcoming newsletters! 

 
☺ CAP has been invited to attend the Alumnae Awards Luncheon at NPC 

Biennial Session at the Westin in Wheeling, IL on Saturday, October 27th at 
noon.  The invitation is attached at the end of the newsletter. 

 
☺ CAP’s Roundtable event is scheduled for Monday, November 5th.  Details 

will follow in October’s newsletter.   
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The CAP newsletter will be published on a monthly basis during CAP’s year.  If you have an 
article, event, or other item to include in the newsletter, please email 
chicagopanhellenic@yahoo.com by the 20th of each month to make it into the next newsletter. 

 

2007-2007 Executive Board 
President: Jackie Manley, ΦΜ 

Vice President: Courtney Scott, ΧΩ 
Secretary: Lauren Rector, ΧΩ 

Treasurer: OPEN 
 

2007-2008 Chairs 
Pre-Recruitment: Ann Melichar, ΣΚ 

Social: Courtney Scott and Lauren Rector, ΧΩ 
Public Relations: Lara Wierzbicki, ΦΣΣ 

Webmaster: DoriAnn Basaraba, ΔΦΕ 
Scholarship: OPEN 

Tea: OPEN 

Upcoming Events 
 
October 2nd   Kick-Off Meeting at 6:30 P.M. 
October 18th  CAP Happy Hour 
October 27th  NPC Biennial Session--Alumnae Awards Luncheon at Noon 
 
November 5th  CAP Roundtable 
November 15th  CAP Happy Hour 
 
December 20th  CAP Holiday Happy Hour 
 
April 27, 2008  CAP Annual Tea and Silent Auction 
*We are working on 2008 CAP events and will provide details in upcoming newsletters. 
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Looking to meet other sorority women in 
Chicago?  CAP is an excellent resource to network 

with sorority women from 26 NPC chapters. 
 

What Is CAP? 
 

The Chicago Alumnae Panhellenic (CAP) is one of the most well represented alumnae 
panhellenics in the Midwest region. CAP was established in June 2001 and chartered by 
the National Panhellenic Conference (NPC) in May 2002. The purpose of the Chicago 
Alumnae Panhellenic is: 
 
1. To inform collegiate women about the 26 NPC organizations and NPC's membership 

process. 
2. To provide a networking system for alumnae women in the Chicago area. 
3. To provide scholarships for deserving collegiate women from Illinois or women 

attending a college in Illinois 
 

Structure, Meetings and Events 
 
1. Chicago Alumnae Panhellenic council: One delegate and one alternate delegate 

representing each of the 26 NPC organizations.   
2. CAP Business meetings:  Periodic business meetings for the council members to 

discuss upcoming activities and important business matters 
3. Social events: Monthly social event that is open to all sorority women.  Delegates 

are encouraged to facilitate information on upcoming CAP events to their members.  
 
Since its creation, Chicago Alumnae Panhellenic has established a presence in the 
downtown Chicago area. Currently, CAP's main focuses are social, networking and 
alumnae chapter support events. Philanthropy, programming, and pre-recruitment 
activities will be included in the near future. 

 
Check out our calendar of events and updates online at 

www.chicacgopanhellenic.org 
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NPC Biennial Session 
Luncheon and Dinner Registration 

The Weston Chicago North Shore 
Wheeling, IL 

Saturday, October 27, 2007 
 
Due: October 15, 2007  
Registration fee:  Luncheon - $40 

       Dinner - $80 
 

Guest:________________________________________________________________ 
Greek Affiliation:_________________________________________________________ 
Alumnae Panhellenic Association____________________________________________ 
Alumnae Panhellenic Officer _______no _______ yes 
If APH Officer, please indicate office held:_______________________________ 
Address:_______________________________________________________________ 
City:_________________________ State:_______________ Zip:_________________ 
Phone: (____)__________________ E-mail address:__________________________ 
Special Dietary Needs________________________________________________________________ 
 
Reservations: 
� 12 Noon Alumnae Awards Luncheon $40 

� 2:15 - 4:15 PM Guest at the NPC Closing Meeting of the Biennial Session (no charge) 

� 7:30 PM Biennial Closing Banquet $80 
Total Amount:____________ 
 
Payment: 
Check #:____________________________ (Made payable to: National Panhellenic Conference) 
Visa/MasterCard #:_________________________________ Exp:_________________ 
Card Holder Name (as it appears on card):____________________________________ 
Card Holder Billing Address:________________________________________________ 
City:_____________________ State:_____________________ Zip:_______________ 
Phone: (____)____________________ Signature:______________________________ 
 
Please return this registration form to:  
 
National Panhellenic Conference Office 
8777 Purdue Road, Suite 117 
Indianapolis, IN 46268 
FAX 317-872-3192 

 
** No refunds after October 19, 2007** 


